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20th September 2021

Choir Trip to Perform at St. Nicholas Church

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),
On Thursday 21st October 2021 your child, as a member of choir, will be visiting St Nicholas Church in Guisborough. The music festival will be compiled of songs from four academies: Brambles, Dormanstown, Pennyman and Wilton Primary Academy. 
The children will leave school at 9:10am promptly. This will allow for a morning of rehearsals with all four academies before the performance in the afternoon. Children will require a packed lunch and to be in full uniform. If your child gets a free school meal, a packed lunch can be provided by the academy. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]There is also an opportunity for you to attend this musical festival. Tickets are priced at £2.00 each. Tickets will be limited due to Covid so will be allocated on a first come first served basis. Parents should make their own way to the church for 12:45pm with their ticket. The Festival will start at 1pm. The church’s address will be printed on the tickets. Please note – This performance is not suitable for babies.
Please sign and return the form below to the academy. 
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff at the academy.

Yours sincerely




Mrs Wardle
Music Lead



_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
St Nicholas Church Festival- Thursday 21st October 2021
I give permission for my child ______________________________________ class: ______________ to take part in the Music Festival. 
* I will provide my child with a packed lunch. 
* My child requires a school packed lunch. 
I would like to buy _______ tickets to watch the performance and enclose £2.00 each per ticket. 
Parent / Guardian Signature: ___________________________________ Date: ________________
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